Familias en Accion de Fresno

Comment by Celeste Medina C. from Familias en Accion de Fresno

I don't agree with this pesticide notification projects because these pesticides will just bring more
sickness for young kids like me and for other people who have asthma as well. It is too dangerous
to bring in more insects and pesticides for many reasons. This is why I do not agree with your
pesticide notification project

Another reason is because there is a lot of elderly people working in the fields to earn money to
support their families and they breathe a lot of these chemicals and dirt from the outside and that
could bring so much illness, infections and bacterias because they are outside all day.
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